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TF-9/9(c) - _ Dated:- 16-06-2017

1" To, _
Shri Anandjee Geete -

Hon’ble Minister of

Heavy Industries and Department of Public Enterprlses
Govt of India

Room No.-1786, Udyog Bhavan

New Delhi.

Subject:- Guidelines for pay revision in respect of non-executives (umonlsed workers)
w.e.f. 1% January, 2017 — reg.

Respected Sir,

We seek your kind intervention on the issue as necessary guidelines are yet to
be issued by Department of Public Enterprise for wage revision of unionised workers of
CPSUs. The workforce are restive as almost six months have passed but the process of
negotiation has not commenced in absence of policies framed by the DPE.

It is submitted, Sir, that the union, NFTE, is recognized and representative union
in BSNL and represent thousands of employees. We have represented to Secy, DPE
vide our letter No.-TF- -9/9(c), dt-156-06-2017 in this regard. A copy of same is enclosed
for perusal and ready reference.

We also invite your kind attention to para (VII) of chapter (IV) of wage policies
and related matters issued for the 7™ round of wage negotiations for unionised workers
in CPSUs. Many PSUs may fall in the said category as such its retention for 8" round of
wage negotiation w.e.f. 01-01-2017 is necessary.

Under the circumstances we solicit you to kindly intervene to get the guidelines:
issued incorporating the clause referred above for 8" round of wage negotlatlon of
unionised workers.

With deep regards,
Yours sincerely,

(Chandeshwar Singh)
General Secretary ..




